
 TOWN OF KIRKWOOD 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

June 24, 2024 
   

 

A public hearing was held regarding the renewal of the cable television franchise agreement held by Adams 

CATV, Inc. on June 24, 2024 at 6 PM at the Joseph A. Griffin Town Hall with Supervisor Lewis Grubham 

presiding. 
 

 Present: Supervisor Lewis Grubham 

   Councilmember William Diffendorf, Jr. 

   Councilmember Sandy Wasson 

   Councilmember Robert Weingartner 

 

 Also Present: Robert McKertich, Attorney 

   Kelley Diffendorf, Town Clerk 

   John A. Finch Jr., Commissioner of Public Works 

   Karen Ferguson, Historian 

 

 Absent: Councilmember Katie Legg 

    

   

Supervisor Grubham opened the hearing to public comments. After hearing no comments, Mr. McKertich 

explained the Public Hearing would be extended because Adams CATV, Inc had published the notice 

regarding this hearing in the wrong newspaper.  

 

The hearing is continued until August 6, 2024. 

         

        Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

        Kelley M. Diffendorf 

        Town Clerk 


